
Subject: Re: LSAF 2012
Posted by Bob Brines on Tue, 10 Apr 2012 00:12:25 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Here are the speakers I will be demonstrating this year in the Brines Acoustics room:

The tower is a MLTL using the Mark Audio Alpair 10.2. It is intended to be used stand-alone away
from the walls in a moderate sized room. The Little guy is a folded TL using the Mark Audio Alpair
7.3. I demoed this one last year as a stand-alone. This year, I added a somewhat larger (!)
speaker to handle the bottom end. The bass bin is a Goldwood GS-1858 in an H-frame
open-backed baffle. This adds a bit of bass to the little 4" Alpair to say the least. The cross-over is
handled by a miniDSP.

See you in Dallas.
Bob
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